
Committee Meeting Summary 

9
th

 September 2015 

The start of a new term for the newly elected committee.  For those who need reminding, committee 

positions were filled by the following members: 

President Roy Hardy General Committee: 

Vice President Jeff Biddlecombe Rosalie Broughton 

Treasurer Tony Wagstaff Kay Rich 

Secretary Graham Rummey Pam Robinson 

Ken Wilks and Peter Peterson continue in their roles as Masterpoint Secretary and Tournament 

Director respectively. 

 

Roy outlined his approach to management of the Club's business with an emphasis on the fact that 

running the Club was a small business and as such committee member's responsibilities would be 

focussed on working to and within an approved budget.  The respective committee members 

responsible for performance within the following objective categories are: 

Building & Ground Maintenance Graham Rummey 

Stock Ordering Ken Wilks 

Financial Tony Wagstaff 

Secretarial & Documentation Graham Rummey 

Convenor for Special Events Rosalie Broughton 

Masterpoints Ken Wilks 

Rosters/Dealers/Scorers Rosalie Broughton 

Directors Peter Peterson 

Social/Catering Kay Rich 

Teaching Jeff Biddlecombe 

Computers Ken Wilks 

Publicity Graham Rummey 

As members, if you have any issues you feel are not as should be then please alert the responsible 

committee member to your concern. 

Clubhouse Maintenance 

The electrician has completed re-wiring the clubhouse. 

 

As advised by e-mail recently, window repair has been authorised and that work is expected to 

commence within the next two weeks.  Once work on the windows has been completed, contract 

work for repainting will be investigated again. 

AGM Issues 

A few items of concern were expressed by members at this year's AGM.  Those issues generally 

related to money.  Though included on this month's agenda, discussion concerning money was held 

in abeyance pending Tony preparing a forward budget into next year.  A response to those issues will 

become clearer once the budget has been approved. 

Hunter Interclub (HIC) 

A reminder to those members interested in playing in this event, the Spring Session of the HIC 

calendar is still scheduled for Sunday 18
th

 October. 


